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CALENDAR 
 
Dec 8 PTA Meeting. 7pm. All are 

welcome. 
 
Dec 9 Memory Book Production 

Meeting. See left. 
 

Operation Giving: 
Kids Helping Kids 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School counselors have identified 22 
children in our Community who 
require assistance this holiday season. 
It’s easy to help. See page 3. 

 

 

BJs Membership Sale! 
 

Sign-up for or renew an existing 
membership to BJs and save! Through 
the THES PTA, you can receive a 
discount on your membership, get a 15 
month membership AND earn $5 for 
the PTA. Print and complete the 
attached application on page 4. Return 
the application in a sealed envelope to 
Attn: Abby Wedeking, PTA BJs 
Membership Offer. Questions? Email 
Abby Wedeking at 
passret.thespta@gmail.com 
 

Memory Book Production Meeting 
 
When? Wednesday December 9th at 10:00 a.m.  
Where? THES 
Who? You!? 
 
Needed: Grade coordinators for layouts and photos, design 
ideas, people with photo layout and editing experience extremely 
appreciated! However, anyone who wants to help can definitely 
participate by taking pictures and uploading them. Proof readers 
are critical as well to make sure each child is represented, but not 
over-represented either.  
 
While School Pictures Inc. will organize the student portraits, 
THES parents and guardians have design and layout control to 
create this annual memory keepsake. If you are new to Thunder 
Hill, the yearbook captures school events (Grandparents’ Day, 
Veterans’ Day, STEAM Day, etc.), PTA events (picnics, Halloween 
Disco, 5k/Family Fun Run, etc.), and candid shots of each student 
(unless on the “do not photo” list.)  
 
Most of all, an overall chairperson is needed to head this project! 
Art teachers Ms. Atkinson and Ms. Giro have offered to help and 
will coordinate the art cover contest and other things along the 
way, but this production is definitely parent driven. 
 
At this time, it's anticipated orders will be taken online only to 
avoid delays in processing and to eliminate the need to have 
someone handle the paper orders. 
 
Please email Jen Soler (jewasol@gmail.com) if you plan to 
attend the meeting. If you would like to help, but cannot attend, let 
me know and we can make other arrangements. Even with the 
impending holidays, it's important to get the memory book 
underway now so that we don't fall behind and end up rushing in 
the spring. Please attend if you can. Thank you! 
 

After School Activities 
 
Getting ready to plan for the new year?  Here are the After 
School Activities the PTA has planned. Keep an eye out in your 
child's Friday folder for pricing and registration information. 
 
Science Club: 
8 Wednesdays (grades k-2 and 3-5) 
1/6, 1/13, 1/20, 1/27, 2/3, 2/10, 2/17, 2/24 (snow date 3/2) 
 
Sports Class: 
7 Thursdays (grades K-2): 
1/28, 2/4, 2/11, 2/18, 2/25, 3/3, 3/10 
 
7 Fridays (grades 3-5): 
1/29, 2/12, 2/19, 2/26, 3/4, 3/11, 3/18  
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Thunder Hill PTA – Contact Information 
 
Board of Directors 

President - Jen Soler | president.thespta@gmail.com 

1st Vice President - Jen Cisneros | jencisneros@gmail.com 

2nd Vice President - Angela Davis | school_davis@yahoo.com 

Recording Secretary - Trish Saynuk | newtoncats91@gmail.com 

Corresponding Secretary - Christine White | cmp-white@comcast.net 

Treasurer - Mona Curran | treas.thespta@gmail.com 

PTA Delegate #1 - Brandon White | blwhite01@gmail.com 

PTA Delegate #2 - Tremin White | treminw@gmail.com 

 

Committee Chairs 

After School Activities - Allyson Glassband | ahglassband@gmail.com 

Annual 5K/Fun Run - Joanne Alme |  

Back to School Picnic - Erin McNamara | Erin_Elizabeth77@yahoo.com 

Community Outreach -Julie Jones | julie.o.jones@gmail.com 

Cultural Arts - Leah McIlvain | leah_mcilvain@hcpss.org 

End of Year Picnic – Erin McNamara | Erin_Elizabeth77@yahoo.com 

Giant Cards - Jen Cisneros | jencisneros@gmail.com 

Grants - Tremin White | treminw@gmail.com 

Green School - Andrea LeWinter | andrealewinter@cs.com 

Halloween Disco - Mona Curran 

In-house Education - Shana Lang | shanalang18@gmail.com 

Membership - Anita Roschy | dacroschy@verizon.net 

Newsletter - Melanie Alston-Akers | m.alstonakers@gmail.com 

Passive Retail - Abby Wedeking | passret.thespta@gmail.com 

PTA Directory – Jacquelyn Cooper | Jacquelyn.Cooper@gmail.com 

Restaurant Nights Out - Abby Wedeking (interim) | rno.thespta@gmail.com 

Spirit Wear - Jennifer Wall | jennifer.wall@yahoo.com 

Staff Appreciation - Eileen Franklin | eileenfranklin28@gmail.com  

Ava Van Sickler | ava.vansickler@gmail.com 

Talent Show - Tremin White | treminw@gmail.com 

Volunteer Coordinator – Julie Jones | 

Walking Program - Abby Wedeking | walking.thespta@gmail.com 

Website Coordinator - Abby Wedeking | webmaster.thespta@gmail.com 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THUNDER HILL PTA:  
Membership Matters! 

 
Membership Form attached 
on page 5. Send your 
membership form back 
today.  
 
Questions ? Contact Anita 
Roschy: 
dacroschy@verizon.net 

 

Ask The PTA! 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Got questions? Comments? 
Ideas for in the classroom, 
after school classes, new 
events?  

 
Join in and tell us how we can 
make your experiences at 
THES even better. If you 
have an issue with HCPSS 
and don't know where to 
address it, email to have your 
concern addressed. Email: 
askthes.pta@gmail.com. 
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Operation Giving: 
Kids Helping Kids 

 

 
 

1. Go to the PTA website (http://thunderhillespta.weebly.com) and click on the 
link: Kids Helping Kids.  
 

2. Pick a family and select an item or items from their ‘wish list.’ (Be sure to fill in 
your information directly onto the Google document so we know that item has 
been chosen.) 

 

3. Cut out a gift tag (below), and fill out the information, and attach the gift tag 
to your wrapped present. 

 

4. Return it to school on December 7th, 8th, or 9th.  Please be sure to label each 
present with the family, child, and gift number for identification. 

 

 

 

 

 

School counselors have identified 22 children in our 
Community who require assistance this holiday season. It’s 

easy to help: 

 

  
  

   

Please feel free to make copies of the gift tags for any additional gifts you purchase OR 
make your own label with the family number, child number, and gift number. 

 
If you have any questions please contact Julie Jones julie.o.jones@gmail.com . 

 
 

 

Family Number:____ 
Child Number:_____ 
Gift Number:______ 

 

Family Number:____ 
Child Number:_____ 
Gift Number:______ 

Family Number:____ 
Child Number:_____ 
Gift Number:______ 
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THUNDERHILL ELEMENTARY PTA 

Abby Wedeking 410-313-6922

June 15, 2015 9357 Mellenbrook Road, Columbia, MD  21045 

CORP15 

Joyce Turpin 60 




	THES_Dec8_2015_2
	2015 Operation Giving
	_#8_ THUNDERHILL ELEM 2015-5
	membershipform

